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Friday 10 November 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Welcome back after the half term break! The run up to Christmas is always full of dates to 
remember so I am putting them together in one document.  
 
Sunday 12th November – Remembrance Service at the Church. Children welcome to represent 
Keyingham Primary School. The service will start at 10am, with the 2 minute silence and Wreath 
laying at 11am.  
Friday 17th November – Children in Need. We welcome all children to wear anything colourful! I 
have opened up a donation option on Arbor under the school shop. The school dinner will also 
change. Fish Fingers will be Chicken Nuggets and Veg Fish Fingers will be Veg Chicken Nuggets. 
The pudding will be a Pudsey shaped biscuit.  
Friday 8th December – Christmas Jumper day for Save the Children Charity. You will be able to 
donate money via the app closer to the day. We welcome all children to wear something festive. 
Thursday 14 December – Rudolph Run for Dover House Hospice. More information to follow. 
Monday 18th December AM – Key Stage 1 Carols at Keyingham Church, parents welcome. 
10.00pm. 
Monday 18th December PM – Rock Steady Performance! 1.30pm. 
Tuesday 19th December PM – Key Stage 2 Carols at Keyingham Church, parents welcome. 1.30pm. 
Wednesday 20th December PM – EYFS Christmas Production in School, parents welcome. 2.00pm. 
Thursday 21st December – Last day of term. There will be no after school club. The children are 
welcome to wear anything Festive.   
  
There has been a meeting this week with Keyingham Primary School’s PTA team. They will be 
updating parents soon on Christmas events. These include a Christmas shop for the students and 
a raffle for the parents. More information to follow from the PTA. They will also be going through 
the school uniform donations we have received and producing a log of items and sizes. If you would 
like to receive any of these items, please contact Mrs Turnbull either on the school gate or 
admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk  
 
As a reminder I have linked our previous PE letter here and the timetable for PE and Forest School 
below:  
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Lucy Richardson 

Operations Manager 


